
 

 
 
 
The Rainier Beach Community has led the fight for a new Rainier Beach High School 
since 2012 and many have contributed to the design of the new campus over the last 
year. Construction is now planned to begin in Summer 2022. 
  
Please join a virtual informational meeting on Thursday, April 8 at 6:00pm to meet the 
SDAT (School Design Advisory Team), construction team, points-of-contact for work to 
come and to learn about: 

•         Work done thus far to make the new RBHS a reality. 

•         Design of the new RBHS campus. 

•         WMBE contracting opportunities for the build. 

•         Local workforce opportunities. 
  
This event is open to all and will be the first of many. 
  
REGISTER HERE TODAY (English) 
  
https://thevidaagency.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dnkuLsfS7zHUlyC (Spanish) 
https://thevidaagency.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8pjclhGW7yBYebQ (Somali) 
  
  
Check your email for registration confirmation and a link to join the virtual event prior 
to April 8. 

   

  If you have any questions, please contact Darling Nava (Oureach@DarlingNava.com) 
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